
Appendix 6. Project Risks 
 
Potential for minor traffic disruption at these sites during the construction 

phase. Standard public notification of works will be undertaken in advance 

and where appropriate local businesses and residentswill be contacted 

directly to explain the purpose of the work. 

The risks associated with Denbighshire County Council ‘s role as Lead Body 

on behalf of the NWEAB for the LFFN Project and in accepting the delegation 

of executive functions relating to the project from the North Wales local 

authorities will be mitigated through a suitable Inter Authority Agreement.  

The recommendation is that Cabinet authorises the Corporate Director 

Economy and Public Realm in consultation with the s151 Officer, Monitoring 

Officer and Leader to agree the final terms of the Inter Authority Agreement. 

Further consultation will be undertaken with each of the other authorities in 

preparing this IAA. 

 
 


